

May25, 2013

Dr. Lin Lin Childhood/Early Childhood Education Education Building

Dear Dr. Lin:

On behalf of SUNY Cortland, I would like to thank you for the significant role you played as a Marshal in the 2013 Commencement ceremonies. As usual, the events proceeded very smoothly.

More than any other event, commencement provides us with an opportunity to celebrate and to showcase the College.

Thank you for your willingness to undertake such an important role for the College.

All the best

Erik J. Bitterbaum

President

EJB:sv